
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gifts & Question 
 

Good Afternoon All, 
 
On 8/19, Peter & Therese Caruso provided lunch for a staff of 5 amounting to $94.10.  
 
On 8/29, Wan Ping Zhu provided donuts for a staff of 5 breakfast amounting to $12 
 
On 8/31, Nathan Scmidt provided lunch for a staff of 4 amounting to $60. Although we had 
previously let him know it was not necessary, he wanted to thank the staff for providing use of 
the facilities, water, and coffee to the contractors working in front of the office. 
 
I accepted the above gifts on behalf of the City. Please let me know if you would like contact 
information for the individuals. 
 
 
Carlos Díaz 
Aldermanic Aide to 
Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 
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